Annual Report by Responsible Financial Officer 2018-2019

The Parish Council has had another successful year with its Finances in reasonable condition.

The PC’s reserves reduced by a further £34 during the year, to £768.  Councillors considered the level of reserves held by the Parish Council and agreed that a balanced budget should be the target in future financial years, where income matched the overall expenditure during the financial year.  The annual precept demand from Harrogate Borough Council was therefore increased from £700 to £1,000 for 2019-2020.

Whilst the Wighill defibrillator was donated by Harrogate Borough Council with funds provided by Harrogate Lions, any running costs for the defibrillator (new pads (£70), battery (£300), refresher courses  etc), will have to be provided from Parish Council funds.
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